
New Uniform
Student Consultation 2

New Uniform
Parent & Staff Consultation

(adapted)



Our aim is to ensure that the 
new uniform is affordable to all, 

and similar in overall price to 
both the current uniform and 

other local schools. We are 
especially mindful of our current 
Year 10s, and are exploring how 

we can ensure that some form of 
subsidy is available to parents.

A final decision will be made as soon as we 
return from the Easter break, and details of 

how to order the new uniform will be shared 
early in the new term to give plenty of time for 
September. Final decisions will be showcased 
to Parents at the ‘In the Loop’ parent forums 

as mentioned in the latest newsletter.



Jacket style (unisex) Blazer style (unisex)

ORTHIS THAT

A B
Q1See next slide for more photosJacket ‘V’ Blazer

Which do you prefer?



Jacket style (unisex) Blazer style (unisex)

ORTHIS THAT

A B

Q1
continued

Jacket ‘V’ Blazer

Fitted style with 3 buttons with slanted 
pockets

Traditional looser style with 2 buttons with 
large flat pockets

Which do you prefer?



A B Q2C
Patterned pleated Plain a-line Patterned a-line

See next slide for close ups

Skirt
options

Which 
do you 
prefer?

OR OR



A B Q2
continued

C
Patterned pleated Plain a-line Patterned a-line

Plain black trousers WILL 
be an option for girls

Option D: 
Pleated plain - NOT 

pictured as a sample. 

A B C

Skirt
options

OR OR

OR



A

B

Q3
Jumper

No Jumper

Does the uniform 

look better with or 

without the jumper?

With Jumper
‘V’

Without Jumper



Q4A

B

V Neck

Round Neck

A
B

Type of long 
sleeved Sport Top

Which do 
you prefer?

These sample 
are for style only, 

not colours.



PE Kit 
Samples House Polo Tops

Sports
Leggings

Fleece Top

Long Sleeve 
Tops

(reversible)

Shorts / Trousers



Uniform 
Samples

Your opinion matters… 
answer the questions as 

a form group and get 
them back to Mr Craven



Uniform Design



Thank you 
for having your say and taking part in 

the second student consultation on the 
proposed new uniform. 

A big thank you goes to our Form Reps, House 
Councils and the School Council for collating the 

results and modelling the samples.



Further Comments?

Please get your form rep to write them down.

Parents can email theirs answers and further 
comments to: 

UniformConsultation@elycollege.co.uk



Please ensure that your form rep gets the 
consultation forms back to 

Mr Craven by break time on Thursday


